
Public Hearing on Casella's Zoning Bylaw Amendment
proposal for Hardwick Landfill
Event Date
Tue, Apr 9 2024, 6:30 - 7:30pm

In accordance with M.G.L. c.40A s.5, the Planning Board will hold a public hearing on Tuesday,
April 9, 2024 at 6:30 at the Hardwick Elementary School for the purpose of deciding whether or
not to recommend to Town Meeting, an amendment to the Town of Hardwick zoning bylaws.
This proposed zoning bylaw amendment (see link below) was submitted by Casella Waste
Systems for the purpose of reopening and expanding the solid waste landfill on Patrill Hollow
Road.  Those who wish to submit a comment prior to the public hearing for the Planning Board
to take into consideration, can do so at: planningboard [at] townofhardwick.com. These will be
taken into consideration at the hearing. Please review the documents below.

Proposal for Town Meeting Action in Furtherance of Hardwick Landfill Project

Draft Host Community Agreement, Leachate Treatment Services Agreement, and updated
warrant article in furtherance of Hardwick Landfill Project

https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/planning-board/page/public-hearing-casellas-zoning-bylaw-amendment-proposal-hardwick-landfill
https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/planning-board/page/public-hearing-casellas-zoning-bylaw-amendment-proposal-hardwick-landfill
http://www.mytowngovernment.org/meeting/5160111069724672
http://www.mytowngovernment.org/meeting/5160111069724672
https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/media/5631
https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/media/5796
https://www.hardwick-ma.gov/media/5796

